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Vision Source Members:
 
As a valued client FKM is very excited to officially inform you of our name change.  As of October 2013 we are doing business as The Company of Others. 
In the coming days/weeks be on the lookout for our new letterhead (statements, fax covers, renewal orders and invoices) and email addresses/signatures. As always your Vision Source account team at The Company of Others is ready and able to assist you with all your lead generation needs PPC, SEO, Internet Yellow Pages, Print Yellow Pages, Citysearch, Yelp, Call Tracking, Customized Analytics, Website Build-outs and Listing Management. We look forward to continuing our successful relationship with Vision Source. Please feel free to contact your account team with any questions or concerns.
 
Sincerely,
Sherry Burrel 512.732.4814, sburrel@thecompany.com
Cissy Arnold 512.732.4803, carnold@thecompany.com
Richard Maldonado 512.732.4816, rmaldonado@thecompany.com
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